
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Winsted, Minnesota will meet in the Council 
Chambers at Winsted City Hall at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 20, 2018, to consider 
the development of a Winsted Police Department Body-Worn Camera Policy. 
 
Such persons as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed policy will be heard 
at this meeting. 
 
If you would like to make comment but will be unable to attend the hearing, you may do 
so by writing the Winsted Police Chief, Mr. Justin Heldt, City of Winsted, Post Office Box 
126, Winsted, Minnesota 55395. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Amanda Zeidler 
 
Amanda Zeidler 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted at City Hall on October 17, 2018 
Published in the Herald Journal on October 19, 2018 


